
WE ARE SEEKING PARTICIPANTS FOR
A VIRTUAL REALITY STUDY

We are looking for cancer survivors who have experienced 
chemotherapy in the past 

and are over 18 years of age to provide feedback on 
virtual reality and exercise options

You are invited to take part in a 1-hour workshop at either Adelaide 
city or Tonsley locations. Working in groups you will be asked to try 
virtual reality exercise, which involves a virtual reality headset with 
video content and sitting pedal exercise and share your thoughts 

about the experience. 
We are interested in how these applications might be used during 

chemotherapy infusion.

You will receive a $10 gift-voucher following the session

If you are interested in taking part in the study, please contact
Katia Ferrar on katia.ferrar@flinders.edu.au or 7221 8471

This project has been approved by
Flinders University's Human Research Ethics Committee (Project ID 7414)
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